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    Report Suspicious    ‌

From: Edward Shestak
To: Eye, Alison M.
Subject: fiber optic infrastructure
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 1:01:01 PM

From my perspective, this effort appears to be Albuquerque's "Second Ave subway line". It
seems like two years ago that Vexus installed conduit and junction boxes along Mountain Rd,
but everytime I check one of their advertising emails for availability to sign up for service, I
get the "pardon our dust" reply. The city's webpage on the project doesn't provide much
information on the planned schedule either.

-- 
Edward J. Shestak
1112 8th St NW
Albuquerque, NM  87102

ejshestak@gmail.com
(260) 273-9413
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